

July 25th 2017

Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet

No Coast Regatta

Last weekend was the No Coast Master's Regatta organized by David Filiberto. 17 sailors came for the weekend, some driving as far a Wisconsin for the race. Saturday Ithaca provided some typical summer wind, which was none, but sailors enjoyed chatting on shore and were still excited for racing on Sunday. We got two races in on Sunday in light air before it turned to glass. Everyone had a great time and didn't seem dissuaded from visiting Ithaca gain.

Latitude Race & Red Jacket

Next weekend we resume the Latitude races! The skippers meeting will be at 1pm.

The 26th is the last day for Red Jacket dinner reservations! Please get in touch with Trevor and/or Charles to reserve a spot!

Liz Clark
CLCF Secretary
CLCFCrew@gmail.com
Fill out this form if you want to crew!